Rawlings, Billy

From: Licensing

Sent: 25 January 2019 12:20

To: Rawlings, Billy

Subject: FW: Premises license for 47 Hertford street

From: [

Sent: 24 January 2019 15:55
To: Licensing <licensing@Coventry.gov.uk>
Subject: Premises license for 47 Hertford street

To Whom It May Concern,
I am writing in regards to the premises license application for Family Mart at the above address.

I believe there are already too many establishments around this area with premises licenses already, which
harms the overall security of the area.

The hours they are imposing is too long for the sale of alcohol. With the amount of students binging on
alcohol brings nuisance to surrounding properties e.g. urinating in outside shops, bottles left on side of roads

and noise.

Regards

All e-mails are monitored by Coventry City Council's ICT Security, using Mimecast in accordance with the
Regulations of Investigatory Powers Act 2000.





